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Scholastic Honor 
Submitted by Di Harlow

Stephen W. Harlow at a reception after one of the 
Campolindo band concerts last spring 

Stephen W. Harlow has received the William J. Branstrom Freshman 
Prize from the University of Michigan, Ann Arbor. The prize is 
awarded in recognition of outstanding academic achievement to 
those students who place in the top 5% of the freshman class. Also 
selected for the Dean's Honor list for fall term 2009, Stephen is a 
Mechanical Engineering major and is a 2009 graduate of Campolindo 
High School. He is the son of Peter and Dianne Harlow of Moraga. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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